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Mr. Raymond Cordeiro
73 Franklin Street
Bristol, RI 02809

Dear Mr. Cordeiro:

On behalf of the Town Council as the duly representatives
of the citizens of the Town of Bristol, I extend to you our

sincerest gratitude for your service to the Bristol Housing
Authority.

Please know that the Council is ever cognizant of the
amount of time, effort, and dedication applied by members
of Town boards and commissions.

Although the Council accepts your decision to resign, it
does so with sincere thanks and appreciation for your years
of service. The members, both individually and
collectively, wish you well and hope that you will leave
your post with the full knowledge that your many
contributions are greatly appreciated.

As you move forward on your journey, please know that your
contributions will be remembered and celebrated. We wish

you all the best in your future endeavors and hope you
continue to inspire us all.

Sincerel%y

Melissa Cordeiro
Town Clerk/Council Clerk
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